
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of United Township High School District 
30, in the County of Rock Island, State of Illinois, that the tentative budget for United Township 
High School District 30 for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025, will be on file and available for 
public inspection by phone appointment at (309) 752-1622 for the school district at 1275 Avenue 
of the Cities, East Moline, Illinois.  The tentative budget may be viewed on the District’s website: 
http://uths.net

Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on said budgets will be held at 6:00 p.m. on 
Monday, September 8, 2025 at the UTHS Administrative Center Board Room, 1275 Avenue of 
the Cities, East Moline, Illinois.

Dated this July 22, 2025
United Township High School District 30 in the County of Rock Island, State of Illinois.

Jami Gonzalez, Board Secretary

http://uths.net/

